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With the support of the administration, the "Family Club of Mikhailovsk", "FFPU" and "Youth and 

Students for Peace", the first eco quest was held this year. It was dedicated to the All-Russian Spring 

Week of Kindness and was called "We create our future together". 

 

44 adults and children took part in the quest. They went through 6 stages of the eco quest, where they 

rallied as a team, also understood how to properly separate the garbage, answered the host's tricky 

questions, and collected 26 bags of garbage. After receiving great joy and small prizes, some of the guys 

went home, and some of them continued cleaning. 

 

The volunteers who conducted the quest agreed with representatives of the administration on further steps 

to improve the social and cultural life of the city 

 


